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Monday 29th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be holding our annual Sports’ Day event on Friday 17th May. As tradition holds, we warmly invite families to come and watch. 

The reception and key stage one (years one and two) event will take place from 9:15am to approximately 11:15am. We kindly request that parent and carer spectators leave the school grounds after drop-off, but return from 9:10am. This enables us to get the children and events ready.

The key stage two event (years three, four, five and six) event will take place from 1:00pm to approximately 3:00pm. Parent and carer spectators are welcome to arrive at school from 12:50pm.

Please ensure your child has a water bottle, a hat and has sun cream applied (if it is a warm day) before they come to school.

We know many of you will want to take photos and videos of your children. Although we do permit this, we ask that the following rules are abided by all:

· Please focus any photos/videos on your child.

· Please do not share any photos on social media.

· Please complete a photography waiver form before leaving the school premises. These will be available on tables outside the main entrance. For convenience, if you wish to do this prior to Sports’ Day, please click on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/FzjyQY042k 

We ask that these rules are strictly followed as, for many different reasons, not all children are able to be photographed and it is important that other parents’/carers’ wishes are respected. Thank you for your support in this matter.

We look forward to Sports’ Day and let’s hope for lovely weather!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs G. Reynolds

Headteacher
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